Dragon, Karen E. (CDC/NIOSHI/EID)

From: fourrows@fortstjohn.ca

Sent: Wednesday, March 30, 2011 1:48 PM

To: NIOSH Docket Office (CDC)

Cc: Chen, Jihong (Jane) (CDC/NIOSH/EID) (CTR)

Subject: 221 - NIOSH Regulatory Agenda for updating 42 CFR Part 84 Comments
Name

Fred Burrows

Organization
City of Fort St. John Fire Rescue

Email
fburrows@fortstjohn.ca

Address

9407 100th Avenue

Fort St. John, BC V1] 6W1
Canada

Comments
I believe the present testing process for scba aand the cylinders, provides each manufacturer
a life long monopoly when it come to after original purchase sales of scba cylinders.

Our department believes that bottles should be tested independantly of the unit. With
independant testing of the cylinders and ensuring they meet your standard would allow the
consumer more freedom in purchasing and ensuring the consumer is not being financially abused
by the present scba manufacturers.




